
 
 

 

Nevada National Guard training could slow traffic 

CARSON CITY - The Nevada National Guard and the Nevada Department of Emergency 

Management will conduct a training exercise Wednesday, July 22. The exercise may cause 

traffic congestion on Fairview Drive between east Fifth Street and south Edmonds Drive as a 

result of the training.  

WHAT: Nevada National Guard training exercise may cause traffic congestion 
WHEN: Wednesday, July 22, 2015, 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. 
WHERE: In the vicinity of the Nevada National Guard Office of the Adjutant General, 
2460 Fairview Dr., Carson City, Nev., 89701 
 

For information, contact Maj. Mickey Kirschenbaum at mikol.kirschenbaum.mil@mail.mil or 

(702) 426-9288 or Sgt. 1st Class Erick Studenicka at Erick.r.studenicka.mil@mail.mil or (775) 

887-7250. 
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